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Holly Butrimas-Gair

From:  

Sent: 02 August 2022 13:26

To: Wordsworth, Robert

Subject: APP/W1905/W/22/3300254

Good afternoon, 

I AM EMAILING YOU WITH VERY DEEP CONCERN REGARDING THE ABOVE APPEAL FOR FURTHER 

DEVELOPMENT OF THE FAIRMEAD SITE. 

THIS SITE IS BACKED ONTO OUR GARDEN, WE MOVED TO THIS AREA LAST YEAR, AND PAID A PREMIUM 

TO HAVE THIS COUNTRY FEEL AND VIEW. 

I AM VERY AGAINST FURTHER DEVELOPEMENMTS OF HOUSES IN THE SURRONDING AREA FOR MANY 

REASONS. 

1; NO CONSIDERATION GIVEN TO THE WILDLIFE THAT LIVE IN THE FIELDS, WHICH IS A DISGRACE TO THE 

HUMAN RACE. 

2; FAR TOO MANY HOUSES BUILT AND NO INFRASTRUCTURE TO SUPPORT. 

3; TRAFFIC WILL BE A NIGHTMARE AS NOT ENOUGH OF PUBLIC TRANSPORT 4; WILL BECOME OVER 

POPULATED 5; NOT ENOUGH SCHOOLS 6; NOT ENOUGH SHOPS, RESTAURANTS OR JOB PROSPECTS 7; 

NO FACILITIES TO SUPPORT THE COMMUNITY 8; NOT ENOUGH HEALTH SERVICES 

THIS IS JUST SOME OF THE THINGS THAT IS ALREADY A PROBLEM,. 

THE SITE IS NOT HUGE AND HOW IS THIS AN OPTION TO PLACE SO MANY HOUSES CUFFLEY HILL IS FAR 

TOO BUSY AND WOULD CAUSE TOO MUCH NOISE AND DISRUPTION FOR EVERYONE. 

WE CHOOSE TO LIVE HERE FOR THOSE REASON 

WE ARE LOSING OUR COUNTRYSIDE AND THE PEACE THAT CUFFLEY/GOFFS OAK OFFER. 

THIS IS CRIMINAL! 

THE COUNCIL HAVE AGREED NOT TO BUILD ANY FURTHER AND YET THERE IS SO MUCH LAND BEING 

SOLD FOR BUILDING NEW HOMES . 

I 100% AM AGAINST ANY MORE NEW HOMES BEING BUILT IN THIS AREA OR ON THIS SITE, I DO NOT 

WANT TO BE LOOKING AT HOUSES AND TO LOOSE THE NATURE AND WILD LIFE  THAT IS THERE , THIS IS 

ONE OF THE REASON I PURCHASED MY HOME AND PAID MORE TO LIVE HERE.  

REGARDS 

ZAKERA OFARRELL 

Sent from my iPad 




